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Ottawa, 12th November 1934

Rev. Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge your letter of the

29th September dealing with the matter of the erection of

a church building on the Sarnia or St.Clair Indian

reserve. The matter is being considered and when a

decision is reached you will be advised.

our obedient servant,

am (A.F.Mackenzie)

Secretary

Rev. Kenneth J. Beaton,

Associate Secretary

Board of Home Missions,

299 Queen Street West

Toronto, Ont.

vers. Affaire. (RGr 10, volume 7 ldle 4029-1M-uc)
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